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Highlights from this week  

We had fun celebrating Chinese New Year. 

We made a super long snake and decorated 

our home corner with red lanterns and 

doorway signs to welcome the year of the 

snake.  We also created a dragon out of junk 

modelling, so we can take part in a dragon 

dance.  

We explored circles this week.  We looked 

at Kandinsky’s abstract picture for 

inspiration.  

 

 
 

We listened to the letter sound “a” and 

thought about different words that begin 

with that sound e.g. ant, anchor, apple and 

arrow.   

Our message dinosaur left us our first 

message and we were very keen to rescue all 

the dinosaurs that had become trapped in 

the classroom. We are looking forward to 

more challenges over the next couple of 

weeks! 

 

 

 

Friday 7th February 

Number Day and Shine Bright  

Wear it Bright! 

As many of you are aware we love maths here at 

Nursery and we can’t wait to celebrate Number 

Day on Friday 7th February. Children are 

invited to wear something bright, a number or 

a pattern or all three! 

We have lots of fun maths activities and games 

planned. 

 

A £1 mufti donation is also required and will be 

shared between the NSPCC and the Chums 

Charity. 

 

 

 

Dates  

Number day – 7th February 2025  

End of term – Friday 14th February 

2025 

 

Next week in Cherry class  

 

We will be creating different types 

of patterns. 

 

We will be playing lots of games to 

support our attention and listening 

skills. 

 

Take part in music lessons with 

instruments and singing lots of 

different songs. 

 

Finally, we will draw a dinosaur that 

we would like to bring home! 
 

If your child uses nappies please 

feel free to send a pack of them 

into Nursery. Many parents 

already do this.  We label the 

packets and we keep them safe in 

our nappy changing unit and it 

helps us get the children and 

adults back to playing and 

supporting the children quickly!  


